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RE: Incident #NRM2017437201
 
Aimee,
 

Your request for an extension to November 4th, 2020 is approved.  XTO is requesting an extension of
the current September 4, 2020 deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC for the Poker Lake Unit 213 Battery (Incident Number
NRM2017437201). The release was discovered on June 6, 2020 and remediation activities
commenced on July 16, 2020. Remediation activities are currently ongoing, and the most recent
laboratory analytical results indicate further excavation activities are warranted. In order to
complete the remediation activities and submit a remediation work plan or closure report XTO
requests a 60-day extension of this deadline until November 4, 2020.
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Robert J Hamlet
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210
(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
 
 
 
 

From: Aimee Cole <acole@ltenv.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 1:28 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>;
Ashley Ager <aager@ltenv.com>; Korey Kennedy <kkennedy@ltenv.com>; Tacoma Morrissey
<tmorrissey@ltenv.com>
Subject: [EXT] XTO-Extension Request-Poker Lake Unit 213 Battery (Incident Number
NRM2017437201)

mailto:Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
mailto:acole@ltenv.com
mailto:Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com
mailto:Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com
mailto:aager@ltenv.com
mailto:kkennedy@ltenv.com
mailto:tmorrissey@ltenv.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us
mailto:Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us
mailto:Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us
mailto:Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us














 
All,
 
XTO is requesting an extension of the current September 4, 2020 deadline for submitting a
remediation work plan or closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC for the Poker Lake Unit
213 Battery (Incident Number NRM2017437201). The release was discovered on June 6, 2020 and
remediation activities commenced on July 16, 2020. Remediation activities are currently ongoing,
and the most recent laboratory analytical results indicate further excavation activities are warranted.
In order to complete the remediation activities and submit a remediation work plan or closure
report XTO requests a 60-day extension of this deadline until November 4, 2020.
 
Thank you,  
 
 

Aimee Cole
Project Environmental Scientist
720.384.7365 cell

4600 West 60th Avenue Arvada, CO 80003
www.ltenv.com

    Think before you print. Click for our email
disclosure.

 
 
 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/e4sNClYmwKfPR023C9V5PY?domain=ltenv.com/
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/v8nVCmZnxLuPyBj7CBssE2?domain=linkedin.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/bmcyCn5oyMU39A71IZxzHo?domain=facebook.com/
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/6Y1tCo20zNhP2jr1COEIU4?domain=twitter.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ES3UCpYqAOfO41nJF2JFPp?domain=ltftp.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ES3UCpYqAOfO41nJF2JFPp?domain=ltftp.com

